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THE SITUATION IN THE MIDDLE EAST 

Letter dated 17 February 1971 from the Permanent Representative of Jordan 
to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General 

My Government has received. information that the Israeli authorities have 

bulldoze<1 parts of the premises of Government House, the headquarters of the 

United Nations Truce Supervision Organization, situated in no-man's land in 

Jerusalem. 

Upon instructions from my Government and in accordance with Security Council 

resolutions 252 (1968) and 267 (1969), I will be grateful if a report on this new 

Israeli violation is issued, as urgently as possible, as an official document of 

the Security Council. 

May I request that this letter be also circulated as an official document of 

the Security Council and the General Assembly. 

(Signed) Muhammad H. EL-FARRA 
Ambassador 

Permanent Representative 

* Also issued under the symbol S/10123. 
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